
 

 

On Tuesday, May 5, 2020 we made the difficult decision to cancel 

the 2020 Bobcat Homecoming Event scheduled for October 23-25, 

2020 at Pipestem State Park. 

 

With all the uncertainty and concerns about the Covid-19 virus 

from fellow classmates, we felt this was the best way to proceed. 

 

We plan to meet again once we feel safe to do so, and begin planning 

for the event to happen in 2021. 

 

Thank you to those who have sent their registration forms and 

payments in. We will be issuing full refunds to you once we receive 

our deposit from Pipestem. 

 

Also, those who have made room reservations at Pipestem or other 

establishments you will need to contact them to cancel and get a 

refund. 

 

We thank everyone that shared in our enthusiasm about this event 

and look forward to that same enthusiasm once we set a date for the 

2021 Bobcat Homecoming. 

 


